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December 12,2001

Governor Jesse Ventura
Office of the Governor
130 State Capitol

75 Constitution Avenue
St. Paul, MN- 55155

Greg Hubinger, Director

Legislative Coordinating Commission
85 State Office Building

100 Constitution Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55155

Representative Fran Bradley, Chair

House Health & Human Services Policy Committee
559 State Office Building

100 Constitution Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55155

Senator Dallas C. Sams, Chair

Senate Health and Family Security Committee
328 Capitol Building

75 Constitution Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55155

Representative Kevin Goodno, Chair

House Health & Human Services Finance Committee
563 State Office Building

100 Constitution Aveniie

St. Paul, MN 55155

Senator Linda Berglin, Chair

Senate Health, Human Services & Corrections Budget Division
309 Capitol Building

75 Constitution Avenue

St.Paul, MN 55155

Michele Timmons, Revisor
Legislative Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Building

100 Constitution Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55155

ANEQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



Dear Governor Ventura, Representative Bradley, Senator Sams, Representative Goodno,
Senator Linda Berglin, Ms. Timmons:

Subject: ‘Obsolete Rules Report Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5
In-accordance with the requirements of Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, we are reporting
that we can identify no Minnesota Board of Podiatric Medicine rules that are unnecessary, duplicative, or
obsolete and should be repealed.

If you have any questions regarding this reporc, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Joann Benesh
Executive Director



